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Hi there! If we haven’t had the chance to 
meet yet, I’m Fr. Ben. This is my third week 
at the parish, and I’ve received a very warm 
welcome—thank you for that!  
 

I was born and raised in Oshkosh, and am very familiar 
with the Fox Valley. The Manitowoc area, not so much, but 
I’m happy to be here and looking forward to this new 
experience.  I’m the second oldest of six kids—five girls 
and one me. My mom has been a Catholic elementary 
school teacher/principal for most of her life, and my dad 
has been a public high school teacher for most of his. 
Growing up, I loved to play Nintendo games, especially 
with my sisters and friends, and I was often reading too. I 
graduated from Lourdes Academy in 2011 and started at 
Milwaukee School of Engineering, where I was then called 
to a deeper discernment of my vocation. I became a 
seminarian in the summer of 2012 and engaged in minor 
seminary at Immaculate Heart of Mary Seminary in 
Winona, Minnesota. From there, I got my degree in 
philosophy, and then I lived and worked in Shawano for a 
year before resuming formation and study at Mundelein 
Seminary in Illinois. When COVID-19 hit, I was in my 
final semester, and all seminarians were called back to their 
home dioceses. I graduated in May of this year (and had to 
receive my Masters of Divinity in the mail!) I was ordained 
a priest on July 9th, about a month and a half ago, and I 
moved into town on August 3rd. That pretty much brings us 
to today! 
 

Personality-wise, I’m pretty much the same as I’ve always 
been: I still play Nintendo with my family and friends 
(fortunately the internet allows us to play together while 
apart), I still try to actively read one or two books, and I 
still probably watch more YouTube/Netflix than I should! I 
love coffee, Star Wars, super heroes, and just good stories 
in general. I’m not the most formal person and would 
probably enjoy a burger over a fancy dinner. I also enjoy 
being outside and sightseeing, and I recently acquired an 
electric scooter which I’ve been using to explore this area 
and what it has to offer. Over the past eight years, I’ve 
come to really love Scripture and the treasuries of wisdom 
literature which have been built up within our Church over 
the past two thousand years. There’s so much goodness 
available to us, the challenge is in choosing what to read 
and what to save for later. Let me know if you want any 
recommendations! 
 

I’m excited to be here with you all and engaging in the 
many good things our parish has to offer, like our Come 
and Adore event which will be this coming Sunday night 
right after the 6:30pm Mass at the Waldo site. This will be 
a simple, prayerful time to come together for Eucharistic 
Adoration and confession. Maybe I’ll see you there! 

 
 
 
 

Fr. Ben Johnson 

A note from Fr. Ben ... 
 

Share Your Legacy! 
 

Have you made a will? 
 

Have you included your Parish Family?  
 

Support the work of faith within the  
St. Francis of Assisi community!  

 
Estate contributions can assist our annual income or 

help the growth of our endowment. Leave a legacy to 
the Parish that reflects your connection to your parish. 

LECTIO LASER TAG! 
 

Fr. Ben joined our summer youth ministry Athletics and Lectio 
group for their last session.  His all black attire made him pretty 
stealthy during laser tag!  Families with middle school and high 
school youth should stay tuned for more youth ministry activities 
in fall.  If you are a parent who would like to stay informed about 
youth ministry activities, be sure to follow our St. Francis of 
Assisi Youth Ministry Facebook page, sfa_youth_ministry 
Instagram page, or text @sfa-youth to 81010 for text reminders.  
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Eternal Rest to Our Loved Ones 
 

We extend our sympathy to 
the  families & friends of: 

 

Thomas Dirkman Sr. 
 

JoAnn Stelzer 
 

Greg Hoefner 
 
 

May all the faithful departed  
rest in peace. 

In Memory of…  

For the week of August 23rd, 2020 
 

Sanctuary Candle is for: 
 

Harold Reimer 
 

 at the Grand Site 
 

Sanctuary Candle is for: 
 

Robert & Marcella Brandl 
 

 at the Marshall Site 
 

Tabernacle Candle is for: 
 

Robert Tisler 
 

 at the Adoration Chapel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Saturday, August 22nd - Weekday     
   4:00 PM G †Margaret Dufek, Mildred Dufek and      

   Lillian & Anton Dufek 
   4:00 PM W †Jervis, Patrick, & Michael Fuller 
                         
Sunday, August 23rd - 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   7:30 AM  W Debbie Gainey & Family 
   8:00 AM G †Albin & John Martinson 
   9:00 AM M For the Parish 
   9:30 AM W †Clarence Diedrich 
 10:30 AM G †Bob Fischer 
   6:30 PM   W  †Earl Junk 
 
Monday, August 24th - Weekday 
    6:45 AM G †Archie Tadych 
                           †L/D members of the 
    Kosakoski Family 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish  
 
Tuesday, August 25th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G †Vi & Andy Simons 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish 
   6:30 PM G For the Parish 
 
Wednesday, August 26th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G †L/D Members of the Lori Ann Lasee 

   Family 
   9:00 AM W  For the Parish 
 
Thursday, August 27th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM    G †Bob Gates 
   9:00 AM W †Sylvan Oswald 
    
Friday, August 28th - Weekday 
   6:45 AM G †Shirley Kaderabek 
   9:00 AM W For the Parish 
     
Saturday, August 29th - Weekday     
   4:00 PM G †Charles & Jean Wilda 
   4:00 PM W †Fran DeBroux 
                         
Sunday, August 30th - 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   7:30 AM  W For the Parish 
   8:00 AM G †Genevieve & Mark Wagner 
   9:00 AM M †L/D Members of the Catholic   

   Financial Life 
   9:30 AM W †Janet & Paul Klackner 
                           †Evelyn Reddin Fodden 
 10:30 AM G †Robert Tisler 
   6:30 PM   W  †Mel & Marcy Krejcarek 

Celebrating Marriage 

Rebecca Heyduk & Dalton Jones 
 

August 15, 2020 

 

PRAYER NETWORK 
 

If you wish to request prayers for 
someone, please contact Alice Haen 
at (920) 682-9163.  
 

Alice is the coordinator of the parish Prayer 
Network.  Only the first names of persons to be 
prayed for and a reason (cancer, health, family 
problems, etc.) are needed. 


